
Subject $5,000-$10,000 due for Mitigation Monitoring

From Camille Leung

To Noel Chamberlain

Cc Victoria Mejia; Bob Pellegrine; Amy Ow

Sent Wednesday, March 11, 2020 10:37 AM

Attachments

SWA
Invoice Tr...

Hi Noel,

As you can see from the sheet attached, the funds provided in Sept 2019 for Mitigation Monitoring for 
Lots 9-11 (and later Lots 5-8) have now been exhausted.

Please provide the County a check for $5,000 for mitigation monitoring at this time and prior to issuance 
of the building permit for Lot 11. As the project is starting back up, a check for $10,000 is 
recommended.

Please note that timely correction of problems identified by SWCA will reduce the overall hours 
necessary for monitoring. 

Thanks

Camille Leung, Senior Planner
Planning & Building Department
San Mateo County 
455 County Center, 2nd Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063
Phone - 650-363-1826
Fax – 650-363-4849
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